
HJPCs  Secretariat  Verifying
All  of  the  Applications
Received
Total of 303 registered applications have been received by the
High Judicial and Prosecutorial Councils (HJPCs) as a response
for the open competition for appointments to posts for judges and
prosecutors in the Court of Bosnia and Herzegovina, the Prosecutor’s
Office of Bosnia and Herzegovina, the FBiH Supreme Court, the FBiH
Prosecutor’s Office, the RS Constitutional Court, the RS Supreme Court
and the Office of the RS Prosecutor

The  HJPCs  Secretariat  is  currently  verifying  all  of  the
applications received, in order to ensure that all relevant
information has been provided.

Full list of applied candidates with their first preference
for application is included in this text.

List of Applicants for Higher Tier Posts
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